

Marsh Medical Practice

Autumn 2021 Patient Newsletter

Covid Update

Thank you for your continued patience and support with the ongoing infection control measures. Marsh follow all current NHS and Government guidelines to maintain the safety of both patients and staff.

We strongly encourage you to have your Covid vaccinations and remember it's not too late to have your first dose Appointments can be booked through nhs.uk or call 119. Please avoid calling the surgery if possible - we do not have any more information.

Appointments

In line with Government and NHS guidelines we are continuing to undertake a proportion of appointments via telephone. This reduces the number of people coming to the surgery - and potentially spreading infections - and ensures that we have capacity to see in person the patients that need face-to-face appointments. This has been the process throughout the pandemic and will continue for the foreseeable future.

Seasonal Vaccinations

If you are due to have a flu, pneumonia or shingles vaccination you will be contacted and encouraged to book a vaccination. We strongly recommend you accept any vaccinations that are offered but please be patient - the NHS is working hard to protect as many people as quickly as possible.

Surgery Improvements

We are very pleased that refurbishment and decorating is near to completion at the Manby site and we have opened an additional clinical room at North Somercotes.

We endeavor to care for as many patients as possible and this additional space will help us to do that.

Stay Healthy

Whilst the pandemic continues, other physical and mental health issues remain. Please ensure that you attend for any reviews you are invited to. See our website for links to information and support. Please speak to us if you have any concerns or worrying symptoms.

Thank You

A big thank you to all our fantastic patients. You have continued to show us your support and encouragement during these challenging times which is greatly appreciated. Kind words mean so much to us and we have also been very lucky to have received some delicious cakes which have been thoroughly enjoyed! Many thanks from us all.



